
St Andrew’s, Boothroyd 
Thursday 9th October, 12.30pm 

 

Everyone is warmly invited to join us as 
Bishop Clara leads a service of 
deconsecration, before St Andrew’s is 
taken down. 
 

A lunch will be provided 
In the hall from 1pm. 
Please do bring your 
Memories and  
Photographs to share. 
 

 
For further information, please contact Rev. 

Darren Bell – 778-209-9799. 
 

 


